


3. Incorrect Billing Practices: Customers have received inaccurate bills for over 2 years with
no resolution due to improper water meter readings, creating financial stress and undermining
trust in the utility’s billing process.

Furthermore, I wish to note that I have previously filed a formal complaint against Grenelefe Resort
Utility, Inc. with the Florida Public Service Commission. This complaint was assigned Tracking
Number: 195220, a complaint has also previously been submitted to the Office of the Attorney
General.

Given these circumstances, I respectfully urge the Commission to carefully consider the following:

o Affordability: Rate increases will impose undue financial hardship on residents, many of
whom are retirees or working families already struggling with the rising cost of living.

e Accountability: Grenelefe Utility should not be granted higher rates while failing to correct
ongoing service disruptions and billing inaccuracies.

o Transparency: Clear evidence must be provided showing why additional funds are necessary
and how they will directly improve infrastructure reliability and customer service.

For these reasons, I strongly petition the Commission to deny until Grenelefe Utility demonstrates
reliable service delivery, accurate billing, and genuine accountability to its customers.

Thank you for your time and for considering the voices of customers who are directly impacted by
these decisions.

Respectfully,

Xachira Calder6n Belmonte



